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If in person voting occurred over a period of a week and included hours that 

accommodate working people then I would be less opposed to this idea, but it's still a 

bad idea.   Mail in voting is inclusive and aspires to a world where voting is a little 

easier and our representatives are accountable to more citizens, not just the richest 

ones..  More hoops means less voters and the sponsoring legislator knows this. 


